
So what has been happening with Impact Ministries 
& the Harris family?  

Well, thanks for asking… ;) Here is a quick update:  

• Fall 2013 - Move from Germany to the US (Vida, MT) 

• Getting settled / the kids started in school (Vida Elementary) 

• Living closer to family (Dave, Joanne, Bill, Renee & the cousins) 

• Helping out with the Family business (Harris Spraying) 

• Being a part of  Break Forth Bible Church *you guys rock!! 

• Sorting things out and getting direction  

• Fall 2014 - Brent starting a new job driving truck *for a while 

• October 2014 - Move to Terry & getting the kids in school  

So that was the short version, of  course. :) But God is good & His 
plans are awesome!. Following Him has been a very interesting 
journey & has taken us to many different, great places :) 

Our new address: 
 
Brent & Gaby Harris 
PO Box 232 (507 Adam’s Avenue) 
Terry, MT 59349 

Phone (406) 635 2910 

Impact Ministries 
PO Box 56 
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www.eternalimpact.de 
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Our former home in Vida

Our new home in Terry



Jesus is a good shepherd… He knows what we need :) Wherever 
He leads us, we know GOOD THINGS are ahead! In fact, just 
recently God opened a door of  ministry to us  *details to follow :) 
that we are very excited about. Meanwhile we are where we feel 
He wants us right now - enjoying life in Terry. Until next time, 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING!  With love from the Harris family :)

On a more personal note:  
The kids have done amazing 
switching over from the German 
to the American “system”. By 
the grace of  God the transition 
was pretty smooth. And we 
thank God & you, our faithful 
friends, family & partners for 
standing with us all this time 
with your love, prayers & 
support. You will probably never 
know HOW MUCH THAT 
MEANS TO US! Thank you so 
much!! May you be eternally & 
abundantly blessed!! 

Ever since we (Brent & Gaby) met & got married in Sweden 
in 1997, it has been our heart to “Seek first HIS kingdom”…

Wherever He would take us. So that is what we have been 
doing from the day we said “I do” :) Last year (after 18 years on 

the mission field for Brent) it was time for a break…!                               
- So we took a “Sabbatical” as a family. Which was very good and necessary for the family - 

Josh’s 1st 
day of school

The proud winners of the Soccer 
Championship game 2014

Sam 

Sam has enjoyed playing soccer

meanwhile            
on the playground… :)

+ the Team of Awesomeness (Circle)
On the road again… 


